
Noteworthy News
From the desk of Ms. Eaker

For the Week of August 30th to September 3rd, 2021

Reading - We will begin reading Location, Location, Location. Our
focus will be on characters actions and how characters affect
events in a story.

Phonics - We will begin with short vowels and the syllable pattern
VC/CV.

Grammar - We will learn about nouns, using them in sentences, and
discussing plural nouns.

Writing - Our writing lessons will focus on narrative writing.

Math - We will review telling time, elapsed time, reading bar graphs
and tally charts.

Social Studies - We will discuss the geography of the world, where
our community is in the world, how geography affects where we
live, and how people become part of our country.

Upcoming Events/Reminders
1. Monday, September 6: NO SCHOOL- Labor Day
2. Please be sure that your children have headphones for

school.



3. Please make sure that your child’s iPad is being charged
each night.

4. Remember to check Seesaw to see your child’s work and
messages from me.

Specials Schedule
Monday – Music
Tuesday – P.E.

Wednesday – Music
Thursday – P.E. & LRC

Friday – Music

A Note from the Teacher

Hello Everyone!

The kids and I continued to have wonderful days together during
the first full week of school. We have been working on sticking to
our schedule, practicing on Seesaw, doing homework, and we were
able to go to the library this week. The students will begin checking
out library books next week. We also practiced a weather drill and
a fire drill. Next, I am thrilled to say that the kids have received
several class compliments from other teachers and staff
members! On Friday, Mrs. Willey, our school social worker, came in
to introduce herself and the character lessons she will be
providing each month. Finally, I want to thank those of you who
were able to attend the Virtual Expectation Night. As always, feel
free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns that come
up along the way.

Sincerely,

Ms. Eaker


